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Betty Lawyer 

Well, here we are with May Day coming up fast. Here I go telling my age 
again but what the heck. When I was a kid and living with my Grandpar-
ents, we lived on a farm in Montana. My Grandfather would drive us to 
school every morning. On May Day we would have our construction pa-
per baskets we had made and my Grandfather would stop and let us pick 
flowers from the hills to put in with the candies in the basket. After 
school we would go hang them on our friend’s doors. What a wonderful 
memory of life with my Grand Parents. 

Okay, now on to the life as we know it now. Our Wednesday class it do-
ing great with the help our all our wonderful Angels. Steve had to be 
gone one Wednesday so Gumby filled in for him. We had a pot luck that 
night and as usual lots of super good food. Gumby made it fun for the 
class. Our class has got down to a small group but our Angels are out in 
force. We had 4 squares last Wednesday. It is a good time to come if you 
need to refresh your dancing because the class has had all the calls. For 
this next month, until graduation, they will just be getting some dance 
time in. Remember to mark the calendar for May 24 graduation to come 
and meet the new class. May 28 will be our last Sunday Class Dance for 
this year. Rod Shuping will be our caller. Also we are going to see how 
many members would like to go to another STORM baseball game. The 
date we are thinking of is June 28. Look for a sign-up sheet at Cowtown. 

I would like to see more of our members at the door greeting dancers as 
they come and as they leave. This could be a wonderful time for mem-
bers who need dance partners to get their tip cards filled in and also 
make dancers feel welcome. Let's be known as a very friendly club. 
Don't wait to be asked, if you see no one is at the door, get over there 
and make lots of friends. 

We finally finished up work on the air conditioners and the timers are in 
place. This will make it better with the heat at Cowtown this summer. 
Bruce Roberts has really been working hard. He’s been overseeing the 
work and doing much of the work himself. We really need to give Bruce a 
big THANK YOU. 

Hope you can make it to our monthly meeting at NIKKO'S on May 1. This 
is the first Monday instead of the second so be sure to mark it on your 
calendar.  

Thank you Linda for all the great emails you send for the club and the 
very classy newsletter you send out. The announcements really help 
keep everyone informed. 
        Dan and Betty 

Web site: http//www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org  



Carolyn Griswould 

Hey all, 

Spring has sprung and pollen is everywhere. Hope 
you're not suffering through this season. I sent out a 
few cards this month. There's Crystal Lowe, and Ka-
thi Woods that had injuries. Glad to see them out at 
the dances so they are recovering. Shirley Frye has 
had a set back from last month’s surgery. Hope the 
new round of treatment works well for her. Carolyn 
Ulrich is caring for her mother who is in a battle. 
They still needs our prayers.  

If I missed someone or if you know of someone who 
needs a card, please contact me to send out some 
love. 

Thank you, 

      Carolyn Griswould 
      gris3woody@aol.com 

Round Dance Cuer 

Howard Delcambre 7:00-10:00 

Squares 8—10:30 

2 - 4:30 

$5.00 

4th Sunday Class 
Dance 

May 28 Rod Shuping 

Class started in September 
Cowtown Square Dance Center 

15950 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside, CA 
Sorry no “Experienced Clothing” Sale 

this month 
 

Support O
ur  

Class Members!! 

May 5 

May 19 

Steve 
Woodard 

May Flowers 

Easter Bonnets/Hats Dance  



Bruce & Lois Roberts 

Well here it is May already, what happened to April?! 
Do you think someone is fast-forwarding our clocks?? 
Sure seems that way, doesn't it! Anyway we had two 
really great dances this month plus the Sunday after-
noon dance.  Hope you were able to attend them. If 
not, you missed a lot of fun. Our class is looking for-
ward to their graduation on Wednesday May 24th, 
7:00pm-9:00pm. So come on out and enjoy the fun 
evening.  

Steve will begin the follow-up workshop the next 
Wednesday. We are hoping for lots of angel support 
and here's a big thank you for all that you do to sup-
port our club! We couldn't do it without you!  

Have a wonderful month of May and remember Cow-
town now has Air-Conditioning!!!  It should be a lot 
cooler when we're swingin' and twirlin' in those 
squares!! 
        Bruce and Lois 

Gene Stauffer 
 
I had some internet problems when I sent out the 
membership list last month and some emails did not 
go out. I will be re-sending it again to be sure every-
one has the latest information. 
 
        Gene 

Need volunteers to plan social activities for Cowtown 
Singles.  Can you Help? 

Contact Betty if you have great social ideas to add to 
the Club’s fun.   

Right now we’re busily planning a trip to Lake Elsinore 
STORM to watch them play Ranch Cucamonga Quakes 
on June 28.  Look for the sign up sheet.   

OPEN 

Volunteer(s) needed 

Nikkos Burgers 

9295 Magnolia Ave 

Riverside, CA 

Dinner 5:30 

Meeting 6:15 (Approx) 

? 

Denise Sanchez May 1 

Shirley Parker May 5 

Linda Selby May 8 

Silvia Schreiber May 22 

Anauza Maigue May 26 


